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The Spaceflight Activities (Investigation of Spaceflight
Accidents) Regulations 2021 set out that the AAIB, acting as
the SAIA, now has the authority to conduct safety
investigations when there are spaceflight accidents in or over
the UK. Spaceflight launches from the UK are anticipated to
commence in 2022.

As is the case with aviation, the AAIB will operate
independently of the Civil Aviation Authority (CAA) and the UK
Space Agency. The purpose of having an independent
authority is to avoid any conflicts of interest or external
influence in the conduct of an accident investigation. Like the
aviation investigations conducted by the AAIB, spaceflight
accident investigations will seek to improve spaceflight safety
by promoting action to prevent recurrence. They will not
apportion blame or liability.

Crispin Orr, Chief Inspector of Spaceflight Accidents: “This is a
significant moment in the AAIB’s history. We are extremely
proud that the Branch’s positive impact on aviation safety
over many years has been recognised and we are being
entrusted with this important new area of responsibility.
Spaceflight activities launched from the UK offer great
potential. We look forward to supporting the development of
the industry by conducting independent investigation of
spaceflight accidents, when required, to enhance safety. Our
inspectors will conduct spaceflight investigations with the
same rigour, expertise and professionalism that we are


https://www.gov.uk/

renowned for in aviation.”

The Regulations set out the powers and duties of the AAIB, its
designated inspectors and the investigator-in-charge. They
stipulate what actions should be taken in the immediate
aftermath of a spaceflight accident to preserve evidence and
how any investigation will be carried out. The Regulations also
include the duty to produce and publish a safety investigation
report making recommendations where appropriate to
enhance safety.

Media enquiries call: 01932 440015 or 07814 812293

Press release distributed by Media Pigeon on behalf of
GOV.UK, on Jul 29, 2021. For more information subscribe and
follow us.

Media Assets

Embedded Media

Visit the online press release to interact with the embedded
media.

https://mediapigeon.io/newsroom/govuk/releases/en/air-
accidents-investigation-branch-appointed-as-space-accident-
investigation-authority-for-the-united-kingdom-10438

GOV.UK

Newsroom: https://mediapigeon.io/newsroom/govuk
Website: https://www.gov.uk/

Primary Email: publiccorrespondence@cabinetoffice.gov.uk

Social Media


https://mediapigeon.io
https://mediapigeon.io/newsroom/govuk/releases/en/air-accidents-investigation-branch-appointed-as-space-accident-investigation-authority-for-the-united-kingdom-10438
https://mediapigeon.io/newsroom/govuk

Twitter - https://twitter.com/cabinetofficeuk

Instagram - https://www.instagram.com/cabinetoffice
Linkedin - http://www.linkedin.com/company/cabinet-office
Youtube - http://www.youtube.com/user/cabinetofficeuk
Flickr - http://www.flickr.com/photos/cabinetoffice/



https://twitter.com/cabinetofficeuk
https://www.instagram.com/cabinetoffice
http://www.linkedin.com/company/cabinet-office
http://www.youtube.com/user/cabinetofficeuk
http://www.flickr.com/photos/cabinetoffice/

	Air Accidents Investigation Branch appointed as Space Accident Investigation Authority for the United Kingdom
	Media Assets
	Embedded Media

	GOV.UK
	Social Media



